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TO MEMBERS OF THE STATFYF:

After much effort the Christian organizations
of the University secured, as you know, the University
Christian Mission for a week of services at the Univer-
sity. On Monday afternoon, October 24, at 4330 o'clock
in Fraser Theater there will be an assembly particularly
for members of the faculty and staff of the University.
It will be addressed by Dr. E. Stanley Jones.

I am sure you appreciate the importance of
this Christian Mission program. And I trust that you
may find it possible to be present at 4:30 on Monday to
express to Dr. Jones the interest of the faculty and
staff in the vital theme of this Mission.

Faithfully yours,

E. H. LINDLEY,
Chancellor.
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